
 

 
 

St. Wilfrid’s Church of England Primary Academy  
 

Executive Headteacher: Mr. Stuart Colothan  
 

Rectory Lane 
Standish 
Wigan 
WN6 0XB 
Tel: 01257 423992 
Email: enquiries@saintwilfrids.wigan.sch.uk 
Website: www.saintwilfrids.wigan.sch.uk 
Twitter: @St_Wilfrids_CE 
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Monday 24th June 2024 

 

Re: Year 5 PGL Educational Visit for September 2024 

 

Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to attend an informal meeting to discuss arrangements for the forthcoming 

Year 5 PGL visit to Winmarleigh Hall on Sunday 8th September to Monday 9th September 2024. This will 

give you the opportunity to find out more about the activities planned for the trip. 

 

The meeting will take place in the Key Stage 2 Hall on Thursday 4th July 2022 at 6.00pm. Children are 

very welcome to attend the meeting. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. S. Colothan    Mr. M. Price  

Executive Headteacher    Teacher & Educational Visit Co-ordinator 
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